

CAMDEN-FRONTIER BOARD OF EDUCATION

Building & Grounds Committee Meeting - 5:30 PM - May 1, 2023 - HS Office

- Call to Order & Roll Call
 Members Present Gary Morrison, Nykol Byrd
- II. Discussion Items
 - a. FFA Land Use
 - i. Nutrigen
 - ii. VanAkin Farms
 - b. Mascot Selection Process
 - i. Outline
 - ii. Seek input
 - iii. Inclusive
 - c. Identified Rebranding
 - d. Pursue Funding
 - i. Grant Application

Our Mission

The Camden-Frontier School community including staff, students, parents and stakeholders will provide a foundation of educational opportunities that enable all students to succeed in our changing society.

Nutrigen is providing the input materials and VanAkin Farms will be handling the fitting, spraying and harvesting of the crop, all revenues will be returned to

the Camden FFA. A Mascot selection process outline was presented to committee members for feedback and input. This will be presented to all committees over the next week. A list of items that would require rebranding was provided. This is a running list. The Native American Heritage Fund grant application was shared with the committee.

This is not a public meeting; rather it is a meeting of the Camden-Frontier Board of Education held in public. Provision for public comment is available at the beginning and the end of the meeting. Public comment is limited to three minutes. Speakers must be recognized by the Board President and state their name and address for the official record. Complaints concerning school personnel or students cannot be discussed in an open meeting unless do in compliance with Public Act 267 of 1967. Such complaints should be forwarded to the Superintendent unless he/she is the subject of the complaint in which case it should be processed through the Board President.